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April14 Meeting Summary 

President Linda Wright reported that the Staff Regent committee is developing rules and regulations to govern the 
election of a staff regent; they are determining eligibility criteria to hold the position, and criteria for voting. Linda 
clarified who would be represented by the staff regent: all employees of NKU excluding faculty (those represented 
by Faculty Senate), deans , the president, and vice presidents. Staff Congress will have a role in conducting the 
election, but it is a larger campus concern, since the presentation encompasses more staff than are represented by 
Staff Congress. 

A Special Staff Congress meeting will be held Thursday, April 28, at 1:00 p.m. in Administrative Center Room 
722 to address the staff regent election process. 

Staff Congress election process is underway. Nomination forms were mailed April 18 and are due back in theStaff 
Congress Office by this Friday, April 29. Please consider nominating yourself or another staff member to serve. 
Voting ballots will be mailed the week of May 9. 

The committee working on Temporary Disability has finished their work, and submitted the final resolutions to 
President Boothe for final approval. 

The next Board of Regents meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, May 4, 1994, in the Regents Board Room on 
the 8th Floor of the Administrative Center. 



NEW HIRES 
Guy Hodgen, Physical Plant 

Kathleen Alford, Eco/Fin/IFS 

TEMPORARY TO PERMANENT 
None for this period 

BIRTHS 

TERMINATIONS 
Eric Furman, Physical Plant 

Tim Hoskins, Physical Plant 

Timothy Wilson, Physical Plant 

Roger Marshall, Small Business Incubator 

James Mounce, Copying Services 
David Tukey, ACES 

Michael Flannery, Steely Library 

Deborah Frank, College of Business 

TRANSFERS 
None for this period 

Karen Mefford, Acctg. & Budgetary Control, who gave birth to a second son, James Brandon, on March 29. 

SPEEDY RECOVERY ... 

To Bill Verst, Chairman of the Board of Regents, who is recuperating at home after becoming ill in Florida. 

SYMPATHY TO ... 

Claire Newman, Accounts Payable, on the loss of her mother, Alma Wetzel, on March 28. 

Nancy Utz, Acctg. & Budgetary Control, on the loss of her father, Richard Schulte, on Aprill8. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ... 

Yolanda Denson, Mrican American Mfairs, who was married to Arthur Houston on April 2, 1994. 

A MESSAGE FROM THE STAFF CONGRESS OFFICE .. . 

Please notify Peg Goodrich, X6400, if you are not receiving enough copies of this newsletter for all staff employees 

in your department. If you are in an academic department feel free to share your Staff Congress newsletters with 

the faculty in your department. 
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